
Our 2023 Calvary Homecoming parade will be here soon! We would like for as 
many clubs, organizations, teams, etc. to have a "float" in the parade. If you 
would like to participate, please fill out the form at the bottom of this letter and 
return it to Mrs. Fitzwater. 

Just a few reminders for this: 

1. Each club is responsible for securing their own truck/trailer for the parade. 
Drivers must be listed, so they can be approved by CBA admin. 

2. Each club is responsible for providing candy and /or throws for the parade. 
3. Trucks/trailers for each participant will need to be in the North parking lot, 

2021 CBA Homecoming Parade 

by the FLC, no later than 8:15 am the morning of the parade. 

Friday, October 20th, at 9:00 

4. Each club is responsible for the decorating and clean up of the truck/trailer 
in the parade. 

5. The day before the parade, you will be assigned a number. That will be the 
order the cars move into line for the parade. 

6. Each "float" will circle the parade route twice. Please make sure your riders 
are aware of this and do not throw all their candy the first time through. 

7. Do not throw candy at people as there are small children. 
8. PLEASE DO NOT HAVE ANY CONFETTI POPPERS OR EGGS OR ANYTHING 

WITH CONFETTI. IT IS TOO DIFFICULT TO CLEAN UP!!!! 

Please feel free to contact Mrs. Fitzwater if you have any questions! 

Name of club/team 

We are looking forward to a great Parade!!!! 

Sponsor: 

Contact Number 

Number of Riders: 

Drivers: 

Truck only Truck/Trailer Other: 
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